Sharon Fitzwater

From: Grants <Grants@oag.texas.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2023 11:48 AM

To: Grants

Subject: FY 2024 SAVNS Grant Award Notification

*xxx% WARNING: External Email. Do not click links or open attachments that are unsafe. *****

Congratulations! You have been awarded a grant contract for the Statewide Automated Victim Notification Service
(SAVNS) for the Fiscal Year (FY) 2024 (September 1, 2023 - August 31, 2024).

The grant contract has been sent to your SAVNS Authorized Official via DocuSign for signature.
Please make sure to pay special attention to the language in the following sections:

e 3.1.1 Authorized Modifications to the Participating Entity Service Agreement
e 4.3.2 Quarterly Requests for Reimbursement
e 4.3.3 Limited Pre-Reimbursement Funding to GRANTEE

Instructions regarding the submission of requests for reimbursement and the invoicing paperwork will only be sent to
you after the SAVNS Grant Contract is signed via DocuSign by your Authorized Official and the signed Appriss Service
Agreement is received by your SAVNS Grant Manager. If you have any questions, please contact Chris Gersbach at
chris.gersbach@oag.texas.gov.

Respectfully,
Grants Administration Division



